
 
 

 
What an exciting time for your child as they start their first year of school in 
kindergarten. For many of you, it has been the first time sending your daughter or son 
to school. In the past few weeks, your child has blossomed and has settled incredibly 
well into their new classroom and school routines. They have made a remarkable start 
to the year! Look at some of the amazing things we have done in class so far.  

 
 

 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
A few friendly reminders: 

• Library is on Friday. Students will need a library bag to take home books 
they would like to borrow. 

• Please ensure students have a piece of fruit or vegetables for Fruit Break 
every day.  

• Try to pack lunches that are healthy and nutritious!  
 

Ms Thai   
 


